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HSC-1956/PRST/1956/4
Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 27 July 1956, in connection with the Council’s consideration
of the item entitled ”The Situation in Egypt,” the President of the Security Council made the following statement
on behalf of the Council:

”The Security Council strongly supports the trilateral peace talks between the United Kingdom, France,
and Egypt in Brussels. This body hopes that a lasting peace is established between the parties.”

The Security Council will continue to pay close attention to developments.

Passed by consensus, with 1 abstentions

DOCID: 289 Page 1



